
Editor-in-Chief for the International Maritime Health (IMH) journal Maria Jeżewska, stepped down 
from her role by first July 2022. She will assume the title of Honorary Editor-in-Chief and will take part 
in the editorial process, even if stepping down from being the overall responsible editor.

Maria Jeżewska graduated from the University of Gdansk in 1984 and specialised in clinical psy-
chology. She defended her doctorate thesis in 2001 at University of Stefan Wyszynski in Warsaw. Since 
1986 she has been working at the Institute of Maritime and Tropical Medicine in Gdynia, as the Head 
of the Laboratory of Occupational Psychology — Clinic of Occupational and Internal Diseases. 

Her clinical activity has included areas of clinical psychology and occupational psychology, mainly 
of people working at sea. She is a lecturer for students at the Medical University of Gdansk and Gdynia Maritime University, 
as well as for physicians of maritime and tropical medicine.

She is a member of the Polish Society of Maritime Tropical and Travel Medicine, where she is the current Vice President, 
and secretary of the Section of Maritime Medicine in the Polish Academy of Science.

She has been the Editor-in-Chief since 2012, when she succeeded Professor Bogdan Jaremin. Under her leadership the 
ownership for the IMH has been transferred from the Polish Society of Maritime, Tropical and Travel Medicine, to the newly 
formed International Maritime Health Foundation (IMHF). She has worked hard, always delivering the issues punctually. 
The IMH has grown and continued to inform maritime health professionals internationally on advances in maritime health 
research, as the only indexed scientific journal of maritime health in English in the world.

She will be succeeded by Doctor Marta Grubman-Nowak, who already has been working as an editor of IMH together 
with Maria for several years.

We are grateful that Maria Jeżewska’s expertise, professionalism and commitment still will be available to the journal, 
in her new position as Honorary Editor-in-Chief and express our gratitude for her excellent work during more than 10 years 
of service to the journal, the IMHF and professionals of maritime health worldwide.

On behalf of the IMHF

Alf Magne Horneland
President of the IMHF Management Board
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